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Dear Donor,

On behalf of the Arkansas Association of the Deaf, I would like to thank you 
for your generous donation. Your contribution makes it possible to support 
the various goals of the Arkansas Association of the Deaf. 

Since its establishment on March 11,1893, the Arkansas Association of the 
Deaf has been an influential leader and advocate for the Deaf community.  
This year, we will help with our youth become leaders as the new 
generation. This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from 
people like you.

This year, we also plan to provide education, leadership, and protecting our 
rights.  As you know, the cost of accomplishing the goals of the Arkansas 
Association of the Deaf does not go away.  We hope for your continued 
support in the future.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Tricia Tighe
Tricia Tighe
Treasurer
Arkansas Association of the Deaf
PO Box 55063
Little Rock, AR 72215
VP 501-313-3362


